Parents/Caregivers

SEHC Junior School is now open for contact-less pick up of hard packs on Thursday 13th and Friday 14th August between 9am – 12pm.

Whanau please go to your childs class and get their learning packs.  For Years 5 & 6 if you have internet at home see your childs teacher and we will sign out a school device for you to borrow.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Remember social distancing, mask/scarf and you will need to sign in at your childs classroom as part of contact tracing.  This is straight in and out and go home.

Every peace and blessing.

Mr Shearer
Principal
